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Dear Ron

Thanks for your letter. Of course, I
shall be very pleased, and very honoured,
to "let my name go forward" at the next
AGM for nomination as secretary. I wonder,
1f the election does go through, whether I
shall be involved in any procedural niceties
this year. Perhaps you could let me know
whether anything might be expected of me.

I expect we shall have opportunity at the
conference to discuss secretarial duties
and arrangements for the handing over etc.,
but I should hate to be caught short at the
AGM itself.

Thanks again for letting me know the
situation. Looking forward to seeing you,
and the others, at Westfield.

All the best,
Yours ever,
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